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Mary Rose School  Notice

Dear parents,

. The first semester for 2020-2021 would end on 5 February. Students’ reports
would be distributed to students on 4 February (Thursday). Parents should read
carefully and keep the report properly for future references.

Homework, Student Report, Certificate of Awards, School Newsletter and the
Parent-Staff Association Bulletin, “Warm Current” would be given to students on
4 February (Thursday). Staff would contact parents separately to make
arrangements on the delivery of the materials.

. School Holiday: Chinese Lunar New Year Holidays would start from 8 February
to 19 February, 2021. Classes would resume on 22 February, 2021 (Monday).

If face-to-face classes continue to suspend for some / all classes of all grades after
the Lunar New Year Holidays, the school would continue to run real-time online
classes via Google Meet with affected students as in January. For enquiries,
parents may contact respective class teachers.

. The school would pay close attention to the development of the epidemic and
latest news from the EDB. Timely announcements, information for learning at
home, arrangement for class resumption etc. would be sent to parents through the
e-notice, WhatsApp or by phone.

For enquiries, please call 2336 5151 (General Office), 5566 9149 (Social Worker
Mr. Ngan), or 55669773 (Social Worker Mr. Tai).

Mary Rose School
29 January 2021



